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April 2025 

Used Uniform Sale 
Tuesday 6 May 2025 

5.00pm- 6.30pm 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers (current and those joining us in September 2025) 
 
I am writing to invite you to a Used Uniform Sale that will take place on Tuesday 6 May 2025. 
 
We welcome our new Year 7s in September and appreciate that buying uniform when joining secondary 
school can prove costly. Also, as young people grow so rapidly, keeping up can prove tricky.  
 
Over the years, we have amassed a large number of uniform items and we would like to offer FCC families 
the opportunity to purchase items at a reduced cost. 
 
We can accept cash but prefer electronic payments where possible. Money from sales will be allocated to 
enhance the experiences of our young people by our Parent Teacher Association. We will be in touch shortly 
to give further details as to how you can be a part of the PTA. 
 
If you have uniform that you would like to donate, please drop off to reception before 10am Tuesday 6 May. 
 
We will be opening the main hall at 5.00pm and expect to close the sale at 6.30pm.  
 
If you have time and would like to support our staff to set the hall up for the sale and put away at the end, 
please contact me on dmasters@fcc.cambrianlt.org.  There will be time for you to peruse the stock before 
we start. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Danielle Masters 
Assistant Headteacher 
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